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SOCIAL

OFFICE MANAGER

I am available from 9am until 1pm 
Monday to Friday. If you have any 
questions, concerns or suggestions, 
please feel free to call me at
250-768-5472 or email the club at 
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com.

KATHY GABELHEI

PENDOZI PURSER
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Experience the Dockside Difference

For over 50 years, Harris Flotebote has 
led the way in pontoon construction.

www.docksidemarine.com 770 Finns Road,  Kelowna, BC • 1.800.663.4737 • 250.765.3995  

BC‘s Trusted Source for New and Used 
Boats, Trailers, and Parts and Service

The Sea Ray 300SLX — 
smoothest ride on the water! 

Page 2 of 2
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This is my first entry as your new Commodore. I 
would like to thank everybody for the support and 
trust in placing me in this position. I will endeavor to 
do the best job I can for the members and the club 
and hopefully not disappoint you. Brian Jamieson 
did an outstanding job as Commodore and has set 
the bar quite high for me to follow. It is very helpful 
and appreciated to have Brian in the role of Past-
Commodore to advise me and help guide the board 
going forward.

 I would like to thank everyone that attended the 
Annual General Meeting. It is an important meeting 
that allows the board to update the members on all of 
the activities that the board has been involved in over 
the past year, the financial update of the club, and the 
budget and proposals for the next year. The meeting 
addressed many important issues this year with the 
requirement to redo the breakwater along F dock 
being the most important. Fortunately the members 
have recognized the importance of replacing this 
portion of the marina and voted in favor of getting the 
repairs done.  It is also the time that the members 
elect the board for the upcoming year. This year there 
have been several new members appointed to the 
board, some existing members that have moved into 
new positions and some members that have stepped 
down from the board for various reasons.

Existing board members that have stepped up to new 
positions are Scott Thresher - Vice Commodore, 
Craig Gates - Rear Commodore, Lorne Dash - 
Outdoor Maintenance, Stephen Enns - Staff Captain, 
Brian Jamieson - Past Commodore and myself as 
Commodore.

Existing board members that are continuing in their 
previous positions are Simone Peterson - Treasurer, 
Al James - Moorage Director, Al Patterson - Moorage 

Director, Gail James - Bar Director, Terry Jaggers - 
Harbour Master and Tom Cole - Advertising Director.

 Welcome to the new members on the board who are: 
Tim Krissa - Indoor Maintenance, Brenda Young – 
Entertainment Director, Tom Bradshaw - Director at 
Large and Al Stewart - Director at Large.

 Thank you to everyone for stepping forward and 
volunteering your time and expertise towards the 
betterment of the club. I am looking forward to this 
upcoming year and working with the entire board. We 
also have Christine Hawes taking over the Anchor 
Club responsibilities for the upcoming year. This has 
always been a challenging position, however I am 
confident, that Christine will do an outstanding job.

I would also like to thank the following members 
that are not returning to the board this year: John 
Hudson for stepping up and fulfilling the role of Past 
Commodore, Darcy Detlor – Vice Commodore and IT 
Director, Lisa Neilson – Entertainment Director and 
Michelle Pearson who has ran the Anchor Club for 
the past two years. You have all done an outstanding 
job in your roles and will be greatly missed on the 
Board.

Going forward the continued repairs to the 
breakwater on F dock will be a major priority that Al 
James and Al Patterson will be spending considerable 
time and effort on.  As we progress through this 
major undertaking we will try to keep everyone 
updated on the process.

Finally I would like to thank all the members that have 
volunteered to help out at the different events anchor 
club dinners and whenever extra hands were needed.

by Pat Pope

THE COMMODORE’S REPORT

REPORTS

Ship’s
Log

NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  PAT POPE
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Greetings. I wish to take a moment to thank 
all those members whom attended the Annual 
General Meeting. It was quite the night with 
never a dull moment.

To the outgoing Flag Officers, Directors and 
Anchor Club, you shall not go forgotten. Great 
job done by all.

I'm looking forward to working with our new 
Directors throughout the coming year.

As outlined at the A.G.M., there is a lot to be 
accomplished and member support will be 
greatly apppreciated.

In my new role as Vice Commodore, I shall 
be available at any time to discuss matters 
pertaining to the club. Feel free to contact me.

I am very pleased to be in the position of Rear 
Commodore for the upcoming year and working 
with the new executive, in particular our 
new Commodore Pat Pope.  I will be working 
closely with Tim Krisa and Lorne Dash on the 
maintenance end of things.

The upcoming year will have new challenges 
with the upgrades to the moorage basin and 
breakwater and confident that with the planning 
in place by our current directors this will be 
accomplished in a timely and efficient way.

by Scott Thresher

by Craig Gates

VICE COMMODORE’S REPORT

REAR COMMODORE’S REPORT

NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  SCOTT THRESHER

NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  CRAIG GATES

REPORTS
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Specializing in Insurance Covering:

• High Valued Homes
• Commercial / Residential Course of Construction
• Commercial Buildings
• Business Enterprises
• Homeowners / Condominium Owners
• Tenants / Rentals
• RVs / Trailers
• Boats / Personal Watercraft

"Cove ring Your Insu rance Needs Fr om Top To Bottom"

TOLL FREE:   1-877-SEA-2SKI (1-877-732-2754)

(A Division of Fransen Insurance Services Ltd.)

Offering Clients
A Wide Variety of  Insu rance Underw riting Services

Contact:      tony@seatoskiinsurance.com
     liz@seatoskiinsurance.com

Office:      250-707-2100
Fax:     250-707-2101

Income Tax 
Causing You

Sleepless Nights?

ED SCHNEIDER
AND ASSOCIATES

Ed Schneider BBA ~ THE TAX GUY
250.707.2036       1.877.494.7639
edschneiderandassociates@shaw.ca

Call us before CRA
(Revenue Canada)

calls YOU!
• Small Business

Specialist
• Personal Tax

Preparation
• Reasonable Rates
• Personalized Service

Audit

25 Yearswith Revenue
Canada As an Independent Insurance 

Brokerage, we o�er our clients not 
only personalized attention but 
access to a variety of Insurance 
Underwriting Services. We are able 
to check with multiple insurers to 
o�er policies that best suit your 
individual wants, needs and 
circumstances. Homeowners, 
Condominium Owners, Rentals, 
Tenants, Course of Construction, 
Business & Boat Insurance are a few 
areas that we work with.

Order online and more at www.auroraprint.ca

• Quality Full 
Colour Printing

• Digital Colour Printing
• Colour & High 

Volume Copies
• Direct Marketing

• Banners & Signs
• Graphic Design
• Wide Format 
 (up to 54” wide!)

• And much more!

CELEBRATING

YEARS
Serving the 

Interior of B.C.

Full Service 
Commercial
Printing
Locally owned & operated

Two local branches to serve you!
KELOWNA 778-484-7676
#102 - 1262 St. Paul Street
EMAIL: aurorakel@auroraprint.ca

PENTICTON 778-476-7226
#102 - 380 Okanagan Avenue East
EMAIL: service@auroraprint.ca
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Last year I was your "acting" Staff Captain and this 
year I have been given the opportunity to continue 
supporting the club as the voted in Staff Captain.

Christine and I had such a great time interacting 
and meeting some new friends from other clubs 
around the lake.  I know that next season we will 
be spending even more time with the other clubs 
around the lake making sure that we represent 
West Kelowna Yacht Club.

I look forward in helping grow the club and 
supporting our new Commodore Pat Pope.  I know 
we have our work cut out for us making sure that 
we do what we can for our members and make this 
club the best on the lake.

As staff captain I will be working on a couple 
events and look forward to putting on a spectacular 
invasion and getting other club members to come 
take part in the festivities.  I am also very excited to 
put on the Rib N Blues as we did last year.  It was a 
huge hit and will be as good or better next season.

Thank you for allowing me to be your Staff Captain.

by Stephen Enns

STAFF CAPTAIN’S REPORT NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  STEPHEN ENNS

REPORTS

Greetings everyone this is my first report as your 
new entertainment director. We have a lot of great 
events to finish off the year, saying that I have 
some very big shoes to fill. Thanks to Lisa Neilson 
who did such a great job.

We have a Grey Cup party planned for Sunday 
November  27th with details to follow. There is a 
Children's Christmas Party on Sunday December 
11th followed by Martinis and Mistletoe on Thursday 
December 15th for the adults. To wind up 2016 

we have a New Years Eve party which falls on a  
Saturday and features Julie Masi!

Always looking forward to meeting new volunteers 
willing to come out and lend a hand to decorate the 
Pendozi for our special events.

by Brenda Young

ENTERTAINMENT DIRECTOR’S REPORT NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  BRENDA YOUNG
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REPORTS

It was a great summer but it's now time to switch 
gears to the Fall/Winter Season and join us at the 
club for some fun cooler season events! Let's keep 
the Good Times rolling!!

We would love to see more members at the bar 
in our Fall and Winter season.  We are looking for 
some help in planning events that will bring you 
out.  I am looking for someone that would like to 
organize a Thursday or Friday Night Pool league.  
Not an ultra-serious league, just a fun night to 
play some pool and enjoy the company of other 
members, if you would like to help organize this 
please get in touch with me.

We will be having a Grey Cup Party again this year 
on November 27th, tickets will be on sale soon.  
Come on out and cheer for your favourite team 
– always a great West meets East rivalry. If you 
would like to assist with the event – let us know.

If you would like to put on an event that would be of 
an interest to our members please give me a call to 
discuss.  It is your club and the more we can utilize 
our club all year round the better.

Don’t forget to watch for Martini’s and Mistletoe 
this December.  Always a fun night to try out some 
marvelous martinis and pass on our Christmas 
greetings to all your WKYC friends.

As we get close to the Christmas Season, please 
remember that our Club is available for rental 
for Christmas parties, corporate receptions, 
family events, Weddings, and business meetings.  
Please recommend us to your companies, friends 
and families.  We have some Christmas parties 
already booked but still have some weekend dates 
available.  Event rentals bring revenue into our club 
which is always a positive outcome.  Contact the 
office for more information.

Don’t forget to watch for Martinis and Mistletoe 
this December. It's always a fun night to try out 
some marvelous martinis and pass on Christmas 
greetings to all your WKYC friends.

See you at the bar.

CHOCOLATE RASPBERRY MARTINI

1 ounce raspberry vodka

1 ounce dark creme de cacao

1 ounce cream

1/2 ounce Tia Maria

Fill a cocktail shaker halfway with ice cubes. Pour 
in the ingredients and shake until chilled. Strain the 
mixture into a martini glass. Garnish with raspberries 
and/or chocolate.

You can garnish this one in a few ways: put a few 
fresh raspberries in it, sprinkle cocoa powder across 
the surface; put a chocolate kiss or two in it; or any 
combination of the above. You can also rim the glass 
with sweetened cocoa powder. Or just skewer some 
raspberries and lay them across the top, it looks 
elegant and clean.

by Gail James

BAR DIRECTOR'S REPORT NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  GAIL JAMES
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Update and report from AGM.

As you are all aware we had a bad storm last Nov 
19th that did substantial damage to the marina 
basin.  We made emergency repairs to ensure 
the marina was safe.  Then we proceeded with 
the long process of filing an insurance claim, 
meeting with adjusters, getting quotes to repair the 
damage, working with adjusters to visually identify 
storm damage that they were initially not going 
to cover.  We would like to thank Pat Pope for all 
his assistance with the insurance adjuster and for 
attending the many meetings required to finalize 
our claim to the best advantage for the club.  
The breakwater was not covered by insurance, 
apparently this is very common, so the breakwater 
repairs to the vertical boards and some pilings are 
a club expense.  

Throughout the summer we completed most of 
the storm damage repairs as well as some general 
maintenance repairs required.  The breakwater has 
been repaired during the month of October as the 
contractor had to wait until the lake water was low 
so these could take place.

F Dock is our greatest concern at this time.  F 
Dock walkway and breakwater needs replacement.  
We have held off moving the sediment that came 
from the park beach during the storm until 
we have low water and a total plan in place to 
replace this section so that all work can be done 
simultaneously.  The rebuilding of F Dock requires 
an outlay of $260,000; we do have a small amount 
of insurance proceeds left to be applied to this 
cost.  

This will enable us to remove the first section of F 
Dock – to the jog, and install concrete lock blocks 
to the water line and then install steel vertical 
beams with concrete panels between them, very 
similar to the Safe Harbour at Okanagan Center.  
While we are rebuilding F Dock it will give us the 
opportunity to remove the sediment.  To remove 
this sediment we will have to work with The City of 
West Kelowna.  

We feel the best long term plan of action for our 
continued maintenance and upgrading of the 
marina basin is to engage a marine engineering 
company to assist with future design and a long 
term plan.  Our insurance company does require 
a long term plan and maintenance budget. To 
engage in this process would definitely show due 
diligence on our part.  We received a quotation 
from Advisian, the same engineering company 
who did the survey for the dock damage - so they 
are familiar already with the club.  This quote is 
for $22,000, to do a site visit and prepare a plan 
with several options of design recommendations. 
We are convinced that this is the way to go and to 
have a long term engineered plan would be a great 
asset to WKYC.  This expenditure was approved at 
the AGM and we will be doing a site visit with the 
Engineer mid-November to start this process.

by Al Patterson & Alan James

MOORAGE DIRECTOR'S REPORT NOV. 2016 ENTRY · · ·  A. PATTERSON & A. JAMES

REPORTS
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CONTACT:  Kenner Henderson

Call: 250-707-0571     Email: kennerservices@shaw.ca

Thank you 
WEST

KELOWNA
YACHT
CLUB

for your
ongoing
support

Dec. 16 -  Superstore 10am - 8 pm
Dec. 17 -Walmart 9am - 8 pm
Dec. 21 -Superstore 10am-8pm

Dec. 23 WK -Liquor Store 10am - 8 pm 

Book now for Kettle

Campaign 2016
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WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUBP E N D O Z I  L O G

P A G E  1 8
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 940 Alsgard Street, Kelowna

Ph:  (250) 765-1722

irs
f

 

 s.
e.

www.margettsfiberglass.com

The Boat Repair Specialists

   Ray’s Prop Repair
              11124 Bottom Wood Lake Road 
                   Winfield, B.C., V4V 1V8 
Shop Phone 250-766-2482 Cell Phone 604-750-0103 

Summer Hours: Thurs – Mon 9am – 5:30pm

  Power Tech! Stainless Steel & Aluminium 
        Quicksilver Props & Accessories 
       Other Marine Parts & Used Props 

Richard Montgomery
Lawyer

410-1708 Dolphin Ave.
Kelowna BC  V1Y 9S4

T-250.980.3361
F-250.868.9011

richard@montgomerymiles.com

Business Law Real Estate Wills, Trusts, & Estates
   .

www.gwgkelowna.com

rant waidman

Want To Advertise
YOUR BUSINESS
in The Pendozi?

Advertising Prices
Full Page.......................... $60.00+gst
1/2 Page........................... $35.00+gst
1/3 Page........................... $25.00+gst
Business Card...................$15.00+gst
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CALENDAR

NOVEMBER 2016
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3 4 5

6 7 8 9 10 11 12

13 14 15 16 17 18 19

20 21 22 23 24 25 26

27 28 29 30

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

DECORATE
THE CLUB!

6:30PM
Bar Open

5-9

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

GREY CUP
PARTY

STARTS @ 2PM
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CALENDAR

DECEMBER 2016
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY

1 2 3

4 5 6 7 8 9 10

11 12 13 14 15 16 17

18 19 20 21 22 23 24

25 26 27 28 29 30 31

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

CHILDREN'S
CHRISTMAS

PARTY

MARTINIS &
MISTLETOE

7:00PM

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

PRIVATE 
FUNCTION

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9 CLOSED

Bar Open
5-9

Bar Open
5-9

NEW YEAR'S
PARTY



GREY CUP
PARTY 2 0 1 6

NOVEMBER 27
Bar Open @ 2pm

Kickoff @ 3pm
Tickets$12
includes chili & a bun with snacks and one drink

N O V E M B E R  2 7

250 -768-5472



EVENTSW E S T  K E LO W N A  YAC H T  C LU B

Children’s
Christmas

Party

Children’s
Christmas

Party

December 11, 2016
1 : 0 0 P M  —  3 : 0 0 P M

NO CHARGE
PLEASE R.S.V.P.

ALL MEMBERS WELCOME

VISIT
SANTA
CLAUS

GAMES,
GOODIES
& FUN!



EVENTS
W E S T  K E L O W N A  Y A C H T  C L U B ’ S  A N N U A L

DECEMBER 15
6:30PM

BRING AN APPY AND COME ENJOY AN EVENING OF CHRISTMAS CHEER!

Martinis & Mistletoe

Please  br ing  an
unwrapped g if t
or  non-per ishable
food i tem for  the
food bank .



Julie MasiJulie Masi
Music by Music by 

Co cktai ls  @ 6pm
Dinner @  7pm

Dancing @ 9pm

Co cktai ls  @ 6pm
Dinner @  7pm

Dancing @ 9pm

WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUBWEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUB

New
Year’s
Eve
New
Year’s
Eve

New
Year’s
Eve
New
Year’s
Eve
2 0 1 6

Celebrate at the
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EVENTSEVENTSH O L D  YO U R  N E X T  E V E N T  AT

WEST KELOWNA YACHT CLUB

WEDDINGS · PARTIES · EVENTS · SEMINARS

250-768-5472
CALL TODAY!CALL TODAY!
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COMFORT WINTER CHOWDER
serves 10 generously
6 slices of bacon – coarsely chopped; can use turkey 
bacon for less fat, or 8-10 tbsp. of real bacon bits

4 teaspoons of olive oil

2 onions chopped – white or sweet

2 red bell peppers – seeded and diced

2 pounds all purpose potatoes – peeled and diced; or 
use 32oz of canned potatoes if you prefer

8 cups chicken broth (low sodium if you prefer)

½ teaspoon of salt (or to taste)

½ teaspoon of paprika

2 – 15 oz cans of whole kernel corn – drained

2 – 14 ¾ oz cans creamed style corn

2 cups fat free or regular evaporated milk

4 – 6 drops jot pepper sauce

4 cans crab meat – drained or vacu packed crab to 
equal 10 – 16 oz.

4 tablespoons chopped scallions (4-6 green onions)

DIRECTIONS

1. Heat a small non stick skillet over medium high 
heat. Add the bacon and cook until crisp. Transfer 
bacon to paper towel to drain. Set aside until drained 
and cooled – crumble. Or you can use bacon bits.

2. Heat oil in a large non-stick sauce pan over 
medium-high heat. Add the onions and the bell 
peppers and cook, stirring frequently for about 6 
minutes until softened. Add the potatoes, broth, salt,  
paprika and bacon bring to a boil. Reduce heat and 
simmer, covered, until the potatoes are soft, about 20 
minutes (with canned potatoes simmer for 5 minutes)

3. Add the corn, creamed corn, evaporated milk, crab, 
and hot pepper sauce, return to a boil.  Reduce the 
heat and simmer, covered for about 2 minutes.

4. Remove from heat and stir in scallions.

For 1 1/3 cup: 246 cal, 5 g Fat, (1 g Sat Fat, 0 trans 
fat, 7 mg Chol, 627 mg. Of sodium, 43 g crv, 4 g fibre, 
14 g protein.

This can be frozen and reheated. For 5 person, cut 
recipe in half

Note: if you wish to use fresh corn for the kernel 
corn, one ear of corn will give you about 4 oz of corn 
kernels.

GAIL JAMES

Gail James

WINTER 2016
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ANCHOR CLUB

Hello everyone I would like to introduce myself, I am Christine Hawes (our Staff Captains better half) 
and I will be taking over as Anchor Club Coordinator from Michelle Pearson who I would like to thank 
for her 2 years of hard work and dedication to making the Anchor club a successful part of our Yacht 
club. 

I look forward to working with the members of the club to bring continued success to the Anchor club 
with new ideas, fresh faces and a huge amount of fun for our Thursday night meals.

I would love to continue the jam sessions Michelle started.  It was great to listen to our members 
come out and play they are very talented it was enjoyed by all.  Look forward to listening to the jam 
sessions paired with our Anchor club dinners for a very enjoyable night out at our club. Those of 
you that played in our jam sessions I thank you for your time and pleasant sounds and wish you will 
participate again and to all of you with some musical talent would love to hear from you for your 
Anchor club debut.

Looking forward to working with you all in the up coming year!

A MESSAGE FROM THE 
ANCHOR CLUB

by Christine Hawes

CHRIST INE HAWES · · ·  ANCHOR CLUB COORDINATOR · · ·  NOV.  2016
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As significant filter feeders, invasive mussels may increase human and wildlife exposure to pollutants. Research 
indicates that mussels can accumulate pollutants within their tissues to levels more than 300,000 times greater 
than concentrations in the environment. These contaminants can be passed up the food chain so that any fish or 
waterfowl consuming the mussels will also accumulate pollutants. Likewise, human consumption of these same 
fish and waterfowl could result in further risk of exposure.
These are just some of the reasons why a great effort is being made to keep these mussels out of British 
Columbia.
History tells us that these aquatic organisms can reproduce, colonize new water bodies and spread across the 
continent at a rapid pace. It’s believed that zebra and quagga mussels were introduced into the Great Lakes in 
the late 1980’s when European ships released ballast water containing the species. The mussels were then 
discovered attached to the underwater surfaces of rocks and piers and other structures. During the next three 
decades, they steadily moved into Quebec, many U.S. states and now Manitoba, infesting close to 700 North 
American lakes.
We all need to take responsibility to protect the Okanagan from the impacts of zebra and quagga mussels.  
Remember, “Don’t Move a Mussel” and “Clean-Drain-Dry” boats and other equipment before moving between 
lakes and rivers. Taking these steps can prevent the spread of invasive mussels and halt the spread of other 
invasive animals and plants.
At this time there are no known methods for eliminating invasive mussels without severely damaging the water 
body in which they’ve been found. It’s essential to have the public’s help to prevent their spread. Report mussel-
contaminated boats or equipment to the BC Conservation Officer Service’s “Report All Poachers and Polluters” 
(RAPP) Hotline 1-877-952-7277 (toll-free). For more information on invasive mussels, the risks to the Okanagan 
and Prevention tips, visit www.DontMoveAMussel.ca.

Article Contributed by

Lisa Scott
COORDINATOR FOR THE

OKANAGAN AND SIMILKAMEEN
INVASIVE SPECIES SOCIETY

ARTICLES

WHAT OKANAGAN 
BOATERS NEED 
TO KNOW ABOUT 
INVASIVE MUSSELS

Zebra and Quagga mussels are microscopic at 
birth and the size of your thumbnail at maturity. 
Despite their small size they will have a huge 
negative impact if they are introduced into our 
lakes and rivers.
What would happen?
Unprotected docks, breakwalls, boat bottoms and 
engines would be rapidly colonized. Boat engines 

ALL THINGS

N A U TIC AL

CHECK COMMON 
HIDING SPOTS FOR 
INVASIVE SPECIES

would overheat due to colonies of mussels clogging cooling 
water intakes. Major, ongoing efforts would be required to 
scrape mussels off boat hulls.
Walking barefoot along Okanagan beaches could become a 
thing of the past. The sharpe-edged shells of dead mussels 
wash ashore, creating a cutting hazard for unprotected 
feet. Since mussels accumulate on the submerged portion 
of any substrate, ladders, docks and rafts are also a risk.
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CLASSIFIEDS

CLASSIFIED ADS FOR MEMBERS ONLY

Wanted: Sea Ray 240 or similar 
weekender / cruiser type of 24ft boat
Please call 250-306-3442.

1985 Mirage 25’ Sail Boat
Made in Canada. Mirage 25’ X 9’6” beam - 
Yanmar 7.5 HP inboard diesel with low hours

Boat is loaded with extras – heater, solar 
charging, VHS and depth sounder

Fresh water boat – 8’6” Dinghy - extra sails - 
Marine Survey Conducted 2013

Located at E26, WKYC    To view call Bryan  
250-826-2580

Asking Price: $ 14,000.00
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PHOTOS

Halloween
Howler

THANKS FOR A
HAUNTING
GOOD TIME!
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CONTACTS

FLAG OFFICERS 2016 ·· · 2017

PAT POPE
COMMODORE

778-755-0183 commodore@westkelownayachtclub.com

SCOTT THRESHER
VICE COMMODORE

250-768-8570 vice@westkelownayachtclub.com

CRAIG GATES
REAR COMMODORE

250-826-4787 rear@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRIAN JAMIESON
PAST COMMODORE

250-707-2017 past@westkelownayachtclub.com

STEPHEN ENNS
STAFF CAPTAIN

250-801-7365 staffcaptain@westkelownayachtclub.com
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CONTACTS

CLUB DIRECTORS 2016 ·· · 2017

ALJAMES
MOORAGE DIRECTOR

250-212-8696
moorage@westkelownayachtclub.com

GAILJAMES
BAR DIRECTOR

250-826-7553
bar@westkelownayachtclub.com

TIM KRISA
INDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
indoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM COLE
ADVERTISING & MEDIA

778-754-2221
advertising@westkelownayachtclub.com

TOM BRADSHAW
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

250-718-5889
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

AL STEWART
DIRECTOR AT LARGE

778-821-2060
director@westkelownayachtclub.com

ALPATTERSON
MOORAGE DIRECTOR

250-769-7154
moorage@westkelownayachtclub.com

TERRYJAGGERS
HARBOUR MASTER

250-317-7646
harbour@westkelownayachtclub.com

LORNE DASH
OUTDOOR MAINTENANCE

555-123-4567
outdoor@westkelownayachtclub.com

BRENDA YOUNG
ENTERTAINMENT DIRECTOR

250-870-1628
entertainment@westkelownayachtclub.com

KATHY GABELHEI
OFFICE MANAGER

250-768-5472
wkyc@westkelownayachtclub.com

SIMONE PETERSON
TREASURER

778-363-1425
treasurer@westkelownayachtclub.com
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EXTRA INFO

REMINDER TO 
MEMBERS
A reminder to all members 
using power on the docks 
to check that they have the 
correct cord end for the 
outlet. Boats normally come 
with a 30 amp cord end and 
since most of our outlets on 
G, H and B are 20 amp, they 
require an adaptor.
Please contact Al James with 
any questions.

The end of the year is fast approaching.  Come on 
down to the club and spend your fun money.  There 
are still a couple of events where you can use your 
fun money.  Remember, if you don’t use it, you lose it.  

SURF THE PENDOZI!
Remember you can move up and down from the Table of Content to any article and back with the click of your mouse.
Just click the article in the Table and to return click the return arrow at the end of the article.
Not working? Try this:
Click the Pendozi to open >>> In the top right corner click "Open with a different Viewer" >>> Click drop down arrow >>> 
Click "Other" >>> Click "Internet Explorer" (or try the other options)

P L E A S E
B E  A D V I S E D
All water outside the 

Pendozi is non-potable

BAR HOURS
Thursday........... 5-9pm

Friday................ 5-9pm

Saturday............ 5-9pm

Club access to washrooms is 
available between 7am and 11pm

ATTENTION

NOTE

PARKING

Please remember to have your membership 
card available when attending other clubs. 
Don’t forget to sign in, including at our club!

Please ensure your vehicle has the 
WKYC window sticker clearly visible 
on your windshield when parking in the 
WKYC parking stalls.
If you need one please ask the bar or office.

Please try to take your garbage to the Regional barrels just 
outside of the gate. It helps save on our garbage disposal!

LOST ITEMS

REMINDER

GOT PHOTOS?

Please notify the office if you have lost something in the 
moorage basin. Things surface all the time and we never 
know who they belong to.

No animals in the Clubhouse at any time. No animals on the 
deck when food is being served (Health Dept. rules). Animals 
are to be leashed at all times and please scoop up.

If you have fun or interesting photos suitable for use in or 
on the cover of the log, please contact Kathy at the office 
for information on how to get them to us.

?

We only have one disabled parking stall, so be 
sure to display a placard if parking there.
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CLUB INFO

West Kelowna Yacht Club

4111 GELLATLY ROAD
WEST KELOWNA, B.C. • V4T 2K2

PHONE 250-768-5472 · FAX 250-768-8972 · EMAIL WKYC@WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM
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VISIT US AT WWW.WESTKELOWNAYACHTCLUB.COM
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